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Dear Customer, 
   

Kippford Wastewater Treatment Works – Site Investigations  
  
I am writing regarding site and ground investigation work which will be starting this week and lasting 
for around 4 weeks in the land around Merse Way.  
 
This follows on from further discussions on 21

st
 January with the Merse Way Association, Kippford 

Association, Rough Firth, Jubilee Path, Riverview and Colvend Community Council where we 
discussed the need to carry out site investigations and extending them to include another site based 
on the feedback at the meeting. The minutes of these discussions will be included in the Kippford 
Association newsletter. 
 
These investigations are being carried out to look at the feasibility of two different potential sites for a 
new Wastewater Treatment Works which is required to help protect and improve the Bathing Water 
quality in the Urr Estuary. The existing works on Rough Firth cannot treat the effluent to the required 
standard. 
 
The investigations will involve drilling into the ground to better understand the conditions and what is 
possible on each site. Whilst we will try and keep any disruption to a minimum, you will likely hear and 
see our teams working in the two locations on the map overleaf. We would like to apologise for any 
inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the project, please do not hesitate to contact me on my 
details below.  
 
Kind regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam Warner 
Corporate Affairs 
adam.warner@scottishwater.co.uk 
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0800 0778 778 
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www.scottishwater.co.uk/Kippford 

Project reference:  
Kippford Site Investigations 
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